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Head Teacher’s Message 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

At the end of my first two weeks I am writing to introduce myself and to say how very excited I am to be joining 

North Star 82.  I have loved my time with your children already and  I am looking forward to meeting you all too.   

I have come from Aspire Academy in Bath – a specialist SEMH school working with young people between the 

ages of 6 and 18 who have struggled within mainstream settings. I have led the Primary Centre for the last 9 years 

and have loved every minute to supporting children very similar to your own. 

I hope those of you I have already spoken with have learned that I believe wholeheartedly in working in 

partnership with parents and carers, building a team with you to best support your children so they have a positive 

time in school.  Many of our pupils have had difficult times in education and I know that the 82 team are fully 

committed to giving them the best possible opportunity to succeed. 

We have had a lovely start to the summer term, with the sun shining for nearly all breaktimes so the children can 

go outside.  I know the staff have other exciting events and experiences for your children to share with you – both 

things which have happened this week and events planned for the coming times.  I will let them tell you 

themselves below! 

Please feel free to call or email any concerns or queries you may have  to  
Amanda.Tapsfield@northstar-academy.co.uk    

 
I will be organising  myself a work mobile phone and then you will also be able to text to me direct of you so wish. 
 

Kind regards 

 

                          

Amanda Tapsfield 

Interim Headteacher 

 

 



Science with a bang! 

We sat sensibly in assembly and listened to the sixth formers from Badminton Girls school as 
they explained how molecules behaved differently in gases, liquids and solids. We learnt about 
a gas called nitrogen and how it is very cold and boils at room temperature. This was tested by 
putting it into a kettle and the kettle whistled to show us the liquid was boiling and turning into a 
gas.  At the same time the outside of the kettle went frosty showing us how cold it was. We 
thought carefully about the experiments they conducted.  When they used nitrogen to cool the 
gas down inside a balloon we were surprised to find the balloon shrank as the air got colder 
and then got bigger as the air warmed up again. Finally, We didn’t know what would happen 
when a flower was put in nitrogen, We were all surprised to find that the petals became 
crunchy when we touched them. 

A big thank you to our visitors for showing us some amazing experiments and teaching us 

some new science! 

 



Football shirt Friday 

Thank you to everyone who came to school today in a football shirt to fundraise for the Bobby 
Moore Fund, with 100% of the money raised going towards funding pioneering bowel cancer 
research. It was lovely to see the pupils celebrate their love of sport and there were lots of  
conversations about their love of football and lots of the adults in school decided to join in too! 

The current online and offline funds raised by North Star 82 is £165.90 and our fundraising 
page is still online, the link is available in the email sent earlier this week. 

 




